
Summary 
Come along and participate in a 		
presentation and discussion about 	
purchasing authentic resources in your 	
service. 

The presentation will include discussion 	
of the following questions: 
•	 Who are the traditional owners of the 

area that your centre is located on? 	
Why is it important to incorporate this 
into your teaching and learning?

•	 Do the resources in your service reflect 
local Aboriginal knowledge 		
respectfully? 

•	 Is the source of Aboriginal design 	
(artists, local groups) stated? For 	
example, if the resource has a particular 
design, has the artist and cultural group 
been acknowledged?

Interactive poster display
You will also have the opportunity to 	
engage with interactive displays and hear 
stories from several kindergartens and 	
children’s services as they share their 	
insights about embedding Aboriginal 	
perspectives within their program. 

Designed for 
Early childhood teachers, educators and 
professionals  

Date Thursday 3 August 2017
Start time 6.15pm for a 6.30pm start
End time 8.30pm  

Location 
Moreland Civic Centre - Concert Hall
90 Bell St
Coburg VIC 3058 

Cost $50 GST incl 
Light refreshments provided

Book online by 27 July 2017  

BOOK ONLINE
www.fka.org.au/news-and-events
Booking queries can made via FKA Children’s 
Services 03 9428 4471 | fkacs@fka.org.au

Thursday 3 August 2017 | 6.15pm - 8.30pm

Action on Aboriginal Perspectives in Early 
Childhood invites you to a Professional 		
Development Opportunity
‘Buying the Real Thing’

Facilitator 
Annette Sax, Yarn Strong Sista

Presenters
Dr Catherine Hamm, Lecturer, College of Education, Victoria University 

Brian Newman, Manager Children Services, University of Melbourne

Image credit: Annette Sax

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/action-on-aboriginal-perspectives-in-early-childhood-buying-the-real-thing-tickets-36261487084

